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CLUB SERVICE 

4-Way Test— February
2/4 Bob Byrne
2/11 Karen Poteat
2/18 NO MEETING 
2/25 Bob Byrne
February Greeters-
Chrissa Matthews & Peggy Ford
Guest-
Sammy Crawford		 AHS
Ryan Conner		  SAHS
Jared Keklak		  AHS
Robert Kelly		  APS
Judah Londo		  Robert Stack
Charlotte Weideman	 guest speaker 
Jennifer Miller		  Betty Ryberg
Bill Reynolds		  Betty Ryberg
Harold Milton		  Bruce Leitner
Desire Johnson		  Derek Herron
Cynthia Hill		  Liz Neal
Daniel Osbon		  Hampton, NY
Vicky Burke		  guest of club
Bill McGhee		  guest of club
Robert Leugemors	 guest of club
Priscilla Leugemors	 guest of club
Rick Wison		  guest of club
Judy Justice		  guest of club
Bea Peyser		  guest of club
Reggie Ebner		  guest of club

 Margarita Make-Ups 
The Willcox

5:15 pm - 6:15pm
Last Wednesday of  each month 

2018-2019
2/27, 3/27, 4/24, 5/29, 6/26

Remember to turn-in your Make-up 
to the Sergeant-at-ArmsYou don’t need a make-up!!

 Just come spend time with fellow Rotarians

This past week’s program focused 
on The Historic Aiken Foundation. 
We had the honor of hearing from 
the President, Charlotte Wiedenman 
and the Vice President our own 
Robert Stack. The purpose of the 
foundation is to promote, protect, 
preserve and share an appreciation 
of the architectural history of Aiken 
that makes it a very special place. 
Charlotte gave a brief history of 
several homes and hotels in the 
area that have undergone changes 
in appearance and function from 
when they were first constructed. 
She also highlighted some that are 
no longer here and only remembered 
through photos from the past. She 
also shared the changing look of the 

Aiken architecture with the coming of 
Dupont into the area in the 1950’s. 
Robert Stack recognized The Historic 
Aiken Foundation 2019 Award 
recipients. Receiving Stewardship 
Awards were Rick & David 
Trachtenberg for “Sandhurst” Dupree 
and Friends of Gaston Livery Stable 
for The Gaston Livery Stable. Wilds-
Lipe Awards went to Victoria Burke 
& Bill McGhee for “Felicity”, Robert 
& Priscilla Laugemors for “Della”, 
Delia Frederick for “Chesterfield 
Cottage”, Blake & Desiree Sistare 
for “Edgefield Cottage”, and Leslie & 
Taylor Garnett “Cottage of Fairfield 
St”.  The Adaptive Use Award went to 
St. Mary’s Help of Christians Catholic 
Church for “Saint Theresa of Calcutta 
Hall”.  Robert also introduced Judah 
Londo who will be doing an internship 
with the foundation. To learn more 
and get involved go to https://
historicaikenfoundation.org/. 

 In celebration of 
Valentine’s Day, we 

will have a gift basket 
of red items from The 
Screenprint Factory, 

donated by fellow 
Rotarian Steve Black.

Memory Monday



PROGRAM TODAY 

Chad Leverette
Flavoring Food

FUTURE PROGRAMS 
February Theme	
Peace and Conflict Prevention/Resolution Month

	
2/11	 Hartley Powell	 Dir of Revenue
2/18	 NO MEETING	
2/25 	 Vahid Majidi	 SRNL

BIRTHDAYS
Fred Kelsven		  02/09

CLUB ANNIVERSARIES
Bill Benton		  02/06/06	
Philip Merry 		  02/04/13

Haley Knight

Classification: 
Marketing

Date of  Induction: 07/09/2018

Alicia S. Kough

Classification: 
Financial Services

Date of  Induction:05/11/2015

Welcome To Rotary

Rotarian Betty Ryberg, Lyddie Hansen, Bill Hansen, 
Rotarian John Oakland and President Will Williams

Cart fund update
January 14th we 
received $98.00

When the application is 
added to our 

Rotary Website 
(will be announced) we 

ask monthly student 
Rotary hosts to send 
that information to the 
seniors they hosted


